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4A Chan Pok Wing Grace 

 

 

Date:  20th October, 2021 

To:  gracecpw@gmail.com 

From:  candycandy@gmail.com 

Subject:  My English teacher 

Dear Candy, 

I have to tell you that’s very interesting. My English teacher is the 

greatest. Miss Chiu is her name. Just like me, she enjoys singing and 

making cakes. She has long, beautiful hair. She is tall and thin. Miss Chiu 

has big eyes.  

We all call her “Miss Kind” because she is always kind to us. She always 

has a big smile on her face. Sometimes we are naughty, but she never 

gets angry with us. She loves to make jokes in the English lessons. She 

is also very patient. If we don’t know how to do our homework, she 

teaches us patiently. She is very caring too. If someone tricks me, she 

will punish him. 

Last Saturday, Miss Chiu went to Fo Tan and had a picnic with us. She 

made some cakes for us and we listened to her funny jokes.  

I am happy that Miss Chiu is our English teacher. I hope that I can learn 

a lot from her.   

 

Yours, 

Grace 

 

 


